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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the U.S. Forest

Service's permitting process. This is an important project for Valley County and will have a significant impact on

the community. As someone who explores, plays and cares about this region of Idaho's backcountry, I want to

make sure the Stibnite Gold Project is done the right way.

 

Midas Gold Idaho is not your typical mining company. The company realizes the Stibnite Gold Project site has

been damaged after nearly a century of mining and that something must be done if we ever want to reclaim this

brownfield site. Midas Gold Idaho wants to restore the site and take care of the environment through mining. I

believe alternative 2 as outlined by the U.S. Forest Service is the best chance to help the repair the historic

Stibnite Mining District.

 

Also, the Stibnite Gold Project will provide stable, well-paying jobs to up to 1,000 employees throughout the life of

the project. On average, employees will make $80,000 per year [acirc][euro]" twice as much as the average

salary in Valley County. Overall, the company estimates the annual payroll will be approximately $42 million per

year. Midas Gold Idaho will have a huge impact on the economy through the jobs it provides, the money it

spends and taxes it will pay. It is estimated Midas Gold will pay $329 million in federal corporate income taxes

and $86 Million in state corporate income and mine license taxes.

 

It is with this knowledge that I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to select the modified plan of restoration and

operations Midas Gold Idaho presented and permit the project.


